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February 6, 2024 

 
 
 

Site Safety Committee 
Selections 

 
The Swartz Bay Site Safety Committee ticketing representative position was awarded to Dave 
Lines by acclamation.  
 
The Coastal Celebration Site Safety Committee van driver representative position was awarded 
to Jack Carlos by acclamation. 

 
Thank you for taking on an important role in supporting and advancing safety. 
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